
Hargrave action points Jan 25 

• AP1 - NC 30mph sign needs repair near the resident’s house, this has been reported on the 

highways reporting tool. To chase. 

• AP2 - CP Chase West Suffolk Council for the work to be carried out on School Close footpath. 

Carry forward. 

• AP3 – NC 4 councillors still to set up their e-mails, resend info out. – DONE DT not complete 

• AP4 – CP To source extra funding for the Birds End speed limit change.  To complete this 

project, it will be up to £12,000.  We have £3500 from Mary Evans, reserves £6000. Carry 

forward. 

• AP5 - CP to report findings of the HGV survey which will run from 20th Sept – 7th Oct. Carry 

forward. 

• AP6 – DT Hargrave Heritage Society –To investigate a solution to transfer the website over. To 

be discussed with Paul Rogers. 

• AP7 – SM A letter to be drafted by Cllr’s Mattheus for the PC to ask for donations for the kit 

bag & enquire how Barrow have funded their kit.  – Carry forward. 

• AP8 – NC & SM Also agreed, following discussion the clerk to work with SM to establish all 

the Parish Councils within a 5 mile radius.   

• AP9 – SM Cllr Mattheus to also draft a message, for signature by PC Chairman seeking 

contributions from these Councils. 

• AP10 - MC Cllr Chester had previously been asked to find out what planning has been agreed 

and what is the traffic management that has been agreed. MC agreed to follow up.   

• AP11 - MC and BB It was agreed with more developments likely that Mike Chester and 

Bobby Bennett were asked for information on what the process was for agreeing Contractor 

Traffic Management Programmes (CTMP) and what consultation would take place with 

villages impacted along these routes.  


